
 

                             
 

29 May 2024 
Reflections on the Academic Year 

 
A coffee morning for Parents 

Tuesday 4 June 2024 
Primary Hall - 8:00 am - 9:00 am 

  
Dear Parents, 
 

As we come to the end of the term, please join myself and the Primary Leadership team for some 
reflections on the academic year; an update on our school development plan goals; and a nod to what 
will be coming up next year. 
 
This is an informal session over a friendly cup of tea and we would love to see you there.  
 
Please RSVP here  
 

Kind regards, 
 

Sarah McCormack  
Primary Principal  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQBhZCTfK1xJ1_exIxCICl0zAtGadNjAv9O-hHDbeAyxPa4A/viewform

